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December 14, 2023 

 
 
 
 

Dear Sponsors: 
 
 In an attempt to promote angling in Pennsylvania and in particular with children, the 
Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission (PFBC) would like to give our cooperative nursery 
sponsors the opportunity to voluntarily list their fishing derbies on the PFBC website.  Not only 
is this a great way to promote angling, but this is also an excellent opportunity to promote your 
sponsor organization. 
 
 If you are interested, please fill out the attached form, make copies if you need to, and 
send them to the address or fax below or email bmchail@pa.gov.  As always, the proper Special 
Activities Permit must be obtained prior to any cooperative nursery derby.  Additionally, a 
Notice of Stocking form will need to be submitted for all stocking activities, including those 
associated with derbies.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Cooperative 
Nursery Unit.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

       
      Brian McHail, Leader 
      Cooperative Nursery Unit 
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